
From: Jane Acton   

Subject: Meeting Alert: ATSDR Camp Lejeune Community Assistance Panel | 
Wednesday, May 27, 9:00 a.m.  

Good morning, MSO/VSO Partners, 

Please note the meeting information from ATSDR below, and share with your members 
and stakeholders as appropriate.  

The Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) invites the public to 
hear from the scientists who conducted public health activities to understand the impact 
of exposure to contaminated drinking water at U.S. Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune 
in North Carolina. A Community Assistance Panel (CAP) meeting will be held virtually 
on May 27, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.  

No registration is needed to attend virtually. A link to the live stream of the meeting is 
available at: https://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/sites/lejeune/capmeetings.html.   

 

Please let me know of you have any questions. As always, thank you for your interest 
and support.  

Have a good Memorial Day weekend! 

Kind regards,  

Jane 

Jane Acton 

In support of the Agency of Toxic Substances and Disease Registry 

Strategic Communications and Outreach Lead 
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